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FKAA CONTINUES TO SURPASS WATER QUALITY STANDARDS 
 

The celebration of Drinking Water Week is approaching and the Theme – “Your water – to know it 
is to love it” seems more appropriate than ever. Recent articles in the news painted the state of 
Florida with a broad brush with regard to Safe Drinking Water Act (SDWA) violations.  That report 
is not indicative of your Florida Keys water and, in fact, the Florida Keys Aqueduct Authority has 
had no SDWA violations. The Florida Keys Aqueduct Authority wants our customers to know that 
their tap water continues to meet and surpass all regulated water quality standards.   
 
Maintaining a safe and high quality water supply is our number one priority.  This would not be 
possible without continued investment in the infrastructure, commitment of highly skilled staff and 
the support of our community.  By working together we can continue to ensure that our water 
meets the highest possible standards.  Please join us at any of our customer service offices from 
May 8th to through 12th to celebrate drinking water week, learn more about your water and toast 
the best drink in town. 
 
For more information about your drinking water anytime go to www.fkaa.com or call Julie Cheon, 
FKAA Public Information Manager, at (305) 295-2150. 
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